
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Monday, February 3, 2020


Dear choir parents,


We are busy getting ready for the Prince George Music Festival and now have our performance 
time in hand. The choir will be joining 5 other schools on Wednesday, February 26, at Our 
Saviour’s Lutheran Church. The class is scheduled to begin at 10 am, with adjudication to 
follow directly after. 


Space in the church for extra audience members is going to be minimal so please be aware 
that if you choose to come watch, you may be standing in the foyer. All choirs are recorded for 
the purpose of sending recordings to the provincial choir festival if chosen by the adjudicator, 
so the festival committee has requested that no babies or young children attend. Thank you for 
considering this in your planning.


We need 2 parent chaperones to join us for the morning. We will be leaving the school around 
9:15 and returning around 12:00. If you are able to help, please indicate this on the form below. 


Thank you for supporting your child’s musical journey in this way!


	 	 	 	 

Sincerely,


Rebecca Harris

Music Teacher


——————————————————————————————————————————


My child, _____________________________, will be attending the Prince George Music Festival 
with the IC School Choir on Wednesday, February 26, 2020. 


Signature: _____________________________________


___ I am available to chaperone this activity. If so, please provide your email address.


_________________________________________


